
 

 

** VOCALEYE ALMOST LIVE ZOOM | THANK YOU!    

------------------------------------------------------------ 

As we wrap up Season 4 of Almost Live, we want to extend our 

heartfelt thanks to each and every one of you. It is an absolute 

pleasure to spend our Wednesday evenings with you all.  

Your letters of support, generous donations, and unwavering 

encouragement have been instrumental in helping us navigate 

through this season. Your donations made it possible for us to 

complete this season with only minimal cuts to programming. And 

your overwhelmingly supportive letters helped convince our 

funders to support the program next season! Thanks to you, 

Almost Live is still alive and we’re thrilled to launch our new 

season in September! 

But before we do, we want to give a special shout out and thank 

you to the 34 talented guests artists who joined us this season. 

We are so grateful for that you shared with us and for all that we 

learned and experienced together. 

 

Mark Your Calendars 

We’ll be back with a brand new season of Almost Live starting 

Wednesday, September 25. We can’t wait to share what we 

have in store for you. In the meantime, don’t forget to check out 



 

 

the VocalEye YouTube page for past episodes of Almost Live 

(and more)! 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

☞  For schedule updates, visit the VocalEye website 

☞  Catch up on past events on VocalEye’s YouTube Channel 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Thank you once again for your incredible support. Your 

participation and enthusiasm made this season truly memorable! 

We can’t wait to welcome you back for Season 5 of Almost Live. 

Have a safe and awesome rest of the summer! 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Special thanks to the generous funders, donors and supporters 

who help us make the arts more accessible for people who are 

blind and partially sighted. 

 

Canada Council for the Arts  

Province of British Columbia - Gaming 

British Columbia Arts Council  

City of Vancouver Cultural Services  

Metro Vancouver 

The Hamber Foundation 

The Sisters Troubetzkoy 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

https://www.youtube.com/@vocaleye
http://www.vocaleye.ca/shows/jan-to-aug-2023-online-zoom-events/
https://www.youtube.com/@vocaleye/videos


 

 

Donate To VocalEye 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Website 

Facebook 

Twitter 

YouTube 

Instagram 

info@vocaleye.ca 

 

We occupy the unceded lands of the Musqueam, Squamish and 

Tsleil-Waututh peoples. 
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